
                                                                                                                                     

SCHEDULE OF EVENTS AT 
SALVE REGINA NEWMAN CENTER 

 

Monday, June 3   
8:00 AM Mass 
Mass Intention: Fr. Radosevich's Intentions (#1877) 
Tuesday, June 4 
8:00 AM Mass 
Mass Intention: Angelo LoPresti (#1870) 
Wednesday, June 5 
8:00 AM Mass 
Mass Intention: Pauline Pakula (#1871) 
Thursday, June 6 
8:00 AM Mass  
Mass Intention: Rosemary H. Ego (#1872) 

 

SCHEDULE OF EVENTS AT 
ST. LUKE’S PARISH 

 
 

Saturday, June 1       
Pray for Pope Francis 
2:30 PM Confessions  
4:00 PM Mass  
      Usher: Michael Simenc 

Lector: Dewar Mathews 
Servers:  Volunteers  

      Mass Intention: For The People 
Sunday, June 2     Body & Blood of Christ 
Pray for Bishop Daniel Jenky 
8:30 AM Rosary  
9:00 AM Mass 

Greeters: The Ehrenhardts 
Usher: Roger Sales 
Lector: Tony Sajovic 
Servers: Volunteers 

      Mass Intention: Rose Haas (#1793) 
10:15 AM  Coffee & Donuts 
Adult Bible Study 
Monday, June 3           
Pray for Fr. Jeffrey Stirniman 
Tuesday, June 4        
Pray for Msgr. James Swaner 
9:30 AM Mom's Wrap Bible Study  
Wednesday,  June 5        
Pray for Msgr. Stuart Swetland 
Thursday, June 6        
Pray for Fr. Thomas Szydlik 
Friday, June 7 
Pray for Fr. Simon Taabu 
9:00 AM Mass at Maple Lawn 
Mass Intention: Ronald Foresman (#1874) 
 

 

 
 

Saturday, June 8         
Pray for Fr. Paolo Tanzini 
2:30 PM Confessions 
4:00 PM Mass  
      Usher: Jerry Bassi 

Lector: Kathleen Heffren 
Servers:  Volunteers 

Mass Intention: For The People  
Relaxing Social at the Newman Center following 
4:00 PM Mass at St. Luke's 

Sunday, June 9    
Pray for Fr. Thomas Taylor 
8:30 AM Rosary 
9:00 AM Mass 

Greeters: The Gardner Family 
Usher: Ken Baxter 

      Lector:  Rick Twait 

      Servers:  Volunteers  
      Mass Intention: Lorraine Halberg (#1840) 
10:15 AM Adult Bible Study       
 

       

 

New Parishioners - Welcome! If you would like to 
register, ask the usher for a form or call the office at 
467-4855. 

Parish Prayer Chain - For prayer requests, call 
Janis Plattner 965-2406 or Dorita Bechtel 467-2188.  

Bulletin - Call the office or email announcements for 
the bulletin to stluke@mtco.com by noon Wednesday. 
Copies of the bulletin are available in the 24-hour 
meditation room or on line at www.stlukeeureka.com 

Welcome - Welcome to our newest parishioners: 
Kenneth & Patricia Snider.  They live at 416 Prairie 
Ridge Ct., Eureka, 61530 and their phone is 941-
485-4371.  

Religious Ed Registration - Please return forms for 
the 2013-2014 school year as soon as possible.  If 
you have questions, please contact Marcia at 467-
4855 or stluke@mtco.com. 

Coffee & Donuts -  We are in need of people to help 
serve and clean up after coffee and donuts.  If you 
can help, please contact Marcia in the office.  

Parish Council Elections - Looking for a few good 
parishioners who want to make a difference on the 
Parish Council. Please submit your name and a brief 
description of yourself to Marcia no later than 
Monday, June 3, 2013.  You can email the 
information to stluke@mtco.com 

              June 2, 2013                             Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 

mailto:stluke@mtco.com
http://joecatholic.tumblr.com/post/33967118895
http://catholicmemes.tumblr.com/page/4


 
 

Annual Diocesan Appeal - We have had a great response for 
the 2013 Annual Diocesan Appeal.  To date, we have 
received pledges totaling $19,310 towards our goal of $19,979.  
Your generosity helps support central ministries of our diocese 
like religious education of our young people, faith formation of 
adults, training of our future priests, Newman Centers on our 
college campuses and much more.  If you have not completed a 
pledge card, please do so.  Every dollar raised to make our goal 
supports important diocesan ministries, and every dollar raised 
over our goal will be kept in the parish.  To those who have 
pledged, thank you! 

Prolife Bake Sale - The St. Luke youth group is raising money to attend the Walk For Life in 
Washington DC in January.  They will have a bake sale on Saturday, June 8 after the 4:00 Mass.  
Also, thank you to the youth group for working in the flower bed around the St. Luke sign.   

Discernment Retreat June 6-8 - For single, Catholic women, aged 18-40, who are discerning their vocation in 
life.  Come, bring a friend if you like, and join the Sisters of the Third Order of St. Francis of Mass, Eucharistic 
Adoration, Confession, prayers, talks and fellowship.  The retreat will be held at the Sisters motherhouse near 
East Peoria.  There is no cost to attend.  Deadline for registration is May 31, 2013.  Call or email Sister Rose 
Therese, O.S.F. for more information:  309-655-2645, vocation.info@osfhealthcare.org.  

Emmaus Days - Emmaus Days is a vocations awareness program sponsored by the Diocese of Peoria 

    Session II - June 20 to June 23 for Junior & Senior High School at Nazareth House in Henry, IL 

 Session III - July 7 to July 10 for Freshman & Sophomore High School at St. Bede Abbey in Peru, IL 

 Session IV - July 10 to July 12, 2013 for Seventh & Eighth Grade at St. Bede Abbey in Peru, IL 

Catholic Charismatic Renewal Conference - The Catholic Diocese of Peoria 2013 Annual Charismatic 
Renewal Conference will be held July 26-27, 2013 in Peoria at the Four Points by Sheraton, 500 Hamilton 
Blvd.  The weekend will include Spirit-filled praise & worship music and two outstanding speakers:  Father Bob 
Hogan, BBD, past chairman of the National Service Committee and Judith MacNutt, president of the Christian 
Healing Ministries.  For registration brochures or additional information, please go to our website at www.ccr-
cdop.org or call Jan at 309-274-3543.  Come and be blessed! 

The Solemnity of the Body and Blood of Christ and the Year of Faith - Archbishop Salvatore 
Fisichella, President of the Pontifical Council for the Promotion of the New Evangelization, has 
announced a    the Eucharist in the observance of the Year of Faith: a worldwide Solemn 
Eucharistic Adoration on the Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ will take place 
on Sunday, June 2. At the Cathedral of St. Mary of the Immaculate Conception, Peoria, 
Exposition will be before the Solemn Mass from 10:00 AM to 10:30 AM. 

Theology On Tap - Theology on Tap will be held at Kelleher's Irish Pub (619 SW Water St. Peoria) June 5, 12, 
19 & 16 beginning at 7:00 PM.  No cost to attend.  Food and drink are available for purchase.  For more 
information, contact Craig Dyke:  cdyke@cdop.org or 309-671-1550. June 5th's topic is "Living The Conscience-
Centered Life" with Tim Irwin, Theology Chair, Peoria Notre Dame.  

Raising Kids in an i-Culture - Renowned speaker and author, Kate 
Wicker, will discuss how technology and modern media affect the 
way that we raise our children, especially with regards to their 
religious formation. Saturday, June 22 beginning at 7:00 PM at the 
Spalding Pastoral Center, 419 NE Madison, Peoria.  It is $10 each 
or $15 per couple. For more information, contact the Office of 
Evangelization & Family Life at 309-671-1551 or cdyke@cdop.org.                                                                                           

Marriage & The New Evangelization - There will be a retreat 
weekend for married couples to deepen their relationship with God 
and each other, while reflecting on the Church's call for  a "New 
Evangelization." It will be held June 28 - 30 at the Nazareth House 
Retreat Center in Henry. Cost is $275 per couple. For more 
information, contact the Office of Evangelization & Family Life at 
309-671-1551 or cdyke@cdop.org.                                                                                           

2013 Improvements As Of 5-31-13 
 

 Total Expenses  $7,641.36  
 

 Total Donations $5,981.43  
 

 Additional Amount Needed $1,659.93  
  

 2013 Improvements - If you would like to 
donate towards covering the costs of this 
project, please make checks payable to 
the St. Luke Men's Club. There are 
donation envelopes on the table.    

"Because We Didn't Know What To 
Call It" Relaxing Social - Starting on 
June 8th, all adults (21 or older) are 
invited to second Saturday of each 
month fun, good and beverage at the 
Newman Center (108 E. College 
Avenue, corner of College and Vennum) 
following the 4:00 PM Mass at the 
church.  Bring healthy finger foods to 
share.  Join us and see the  
renovations to the  
Newman Center  
garage area!  
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